A. B. MITCHELL
ATTORNEY-AT-LAW

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

FIRST ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL

s
November 2, 1942

Mr. Forrest Co. Allen, Director
Physical Education

University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Forrest:

I received your letter of October 29th with a copy
of your letter to Mr. J. E. Kissell.

Your letter to him certainly was a fine recommendation
and all of us at home appreciated 1t very much.

With best personal regards, 1 am

Very-truly yours,

« Be MITCHELL

ABM/rd



